
From: erika gallo
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: re: Greenleaf Avenue Promenade Public Comment
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 3:10:52 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Making streets and public parking meters available is unacceptable. By closing this street off
permanently, you are denying the handicap community access to an entire business corridor of the city.
Handicap people are incapable of being mobile for long distances. We require access with close
proximity. Please consider this and avoid alienating an entire community from access.

Erika Gallo

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:______________ 
Agenda Item No.______________

CC: CM; ACM; CA;Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

March 16, 2022
03/22/2022
10

mailto:erikaga11o@yahoo.com
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



